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From: irish_1992@yahoo.com
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for a Beneficial Use Determination Approval from NYSDEC
Date: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 8:11:37 PM

To whom this may concern.  

I would like the application to DEC for Beneficial Use Determination (BUD) # 660-9-15. This BUD was
needed in order to use Alum Sludge a Fill material. I would also like the approval letter sent to ECWA
from DEC.

Christopher Harrington
38 Grant Ave.
Glens Falls, NY 12801
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